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Dear ICANN Stakeholder, 
  
Many of you use an ICANN org subscription feature called myICANN to receive 
content updates delivered directly to your email inbox. On 17 December 2018, we 
will replace myICANN with a subscription feature that is more reliable and 
compliant with privacy regulations such as the European Union’s General Data 

Protection Regulation.    

  

If you currently subscribe to myICANN and want to continue to receive ICANN org 
announcements and newsletters delivered to your inbox, visit our ICANN 
Newsletters and Alerts subscription page to register. You can also use this link to 
subscribe to ICANN’s monthly regional newsletters for Asia Pacific (AP); Europe, 
Middle East, Africa (EMEA); Latin America and the Caribbean (LAC); and North 
America (NA). These newsletters are available in multiple languages as relevant to 

the region.    

  

More detailed information about this update is available in an ICANN blog 
published here.   
  
Kind regards, 
  
Cyrus Namazi 
Vice President, Global Domains Division 

________________________________ 

  
To reference past registry operator communications please click here. 

https://info.icann.org/LP---Regional-Newsletter.html
https://info.icann.org/LP---Regional-Newsletter.html
https://www.icann.org/news/blog/improving-access-to-icann-org-content
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/registry-communications-2017-10-04-en


To reference past registrar communications please click here. 
  
  
 

https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/registrar-communications-2018-05-24-en

